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Nathalia Primary School  

Newsletter—May 16th, 2018 
 

Learning For Life 

 

Nathalia Kids are Friendly Kids 

This week’s theme is “Respecting Adults” 

Cross Country Run 

On Friday, students from Nathalia Primary School attended the Division Cross Country in 
Shepparton and competed extremely well in their events. Mary and Kasey Caldow,   
Clinton Stone-Talty, Josh Peterson, Brandon Hatton, Tom Daniel, Ewan Congues, Kai 
Lundberg, Kyle Hodges and Jerry Amery represented the school in the two and three 
kilometre events. A highlight of the day was the 12 year old boys event where Jerry and 
Kai came in second and fourth against students from all of the other schools in the     
district. Clinton also ran a great race and has qualified for the next level of competition. 
Well done to all of Nathalia's cross country runners. 

Dates to Remember: 

May 18—Winter Sport V St  

Josephs (home)  

May 21—Parent Opinion 

Meeting 3.00pm 

May 23—Pupil Free Day 

May 25—Winter Sport V Cobram 

(home) 

May 30—Open Day 

May—31—School Photos 

June 1—Winter Sport V  

Strathmerton (away) 

June 11—Public Holiday 

June 29—End of Term 2 

July 16—Start of Term 3 

July 27—Winter Sport V St Fran-

cis (away) 

August 3—Lightning Premiership 

August 6—9 School Camp for 

Years 4, 5 and 6 in Melbourne 

Right: Kasey and Mary 

Below: Kyle, Kai, Jerry and 

Ewan 

Below right: Josh, Clinton 

and Brandon 

Mothers Day Raffle Winners: 

First Place: Rhyley Lawless 

Second Place: Sienna Miller 

Third Place: Moira Bourke 

The Mother’s Day high tea was a huge success for the families at Nathalia Primary School with parents and children filling 
the community centre. The Parent’s Club organised the event and it was a lovely way to say thank you to all the mums 
who do so much for their children. The children were able to buy gifts for mum and were encouraged to spoil her on 
Mother’s Day. 



 

    

Date: 30th May, 2018 

Time: 10:30am or 2:30pm 

 

All Welcome to attend. 

 

Enrolment packs will be  

available on the day. 

Mother’s Day High Tea Students serving meals at the Nathalia Hospital 

School Review 

The School Review process has begun and the next phase of the process is to seek the opinions of all members of the 

school community. Next Monday the reviewers will be interviewing the students, teachers and parents at the school. 

If you would like to be part of the discussion, you are welcome and encouraged to attend the parent forum being held at 

the school next Monday, May 21st at 3.00pm in the school library. 

It is important for the opinion’s of parents to be included in the school review process. Tea, coffee and refreshments will 

be provided. 

Parent Opinion Meeting—School Review 

Monday, May 21st at 3.00pm in the school library. 


